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MEMORANDUM

TO: Business Manager, GADSDEN INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS

FR: Don Moya, Deputy Secretary, Finance and Operation@
Sam Ornelas, Director, Title I Bureau {_..

RE: Title I Part A (24101) FY07-08 Carryover & FY08-09 Final Allocation

The purpose of this memo is to budget your carryover. The following is your district’s Title I Part A (24101) FY07-08
Carryover and FY08-09 Final Allocation. Please review the amounts noted for the carryover and verify that they reconcile
to your records. Please note the FY 08-09 Approved Budget amount is as of May 31, 2009; therefore, if you have submitted
BARS which have been approved since, you must adjust the Total Amount of BAR figure accordingly.

$362,024.71
($0.00)
$8,685,686
$9,047,710.71

$8,666,679 |

$381,031.71 |

Please submit a BAR through the OBMS for this amount and any supporting programmatic documentation which describes
how the district will use the funds. The supporting documentation must be sufficient to ensure that funds are being used as
allowable under the grant program. Failure to submit sufficient descriptions will delay approval of BARs.

Due to the delay in completing the calculation of the 2007-2008 carryover funds, districts may submit the BAR prior to June
12, 2009 for FY 2009 or after July 1, 2009 for FY 2010. The carryover funds must be obligated by September 30, 2009 and
liquidated (expended) by November 15, 2009.

This grant is subject to the provisions of Title I of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act, and the General Education
Provisions Act (P.L. 103-382). This grant is also subject to the Title I Regulations in 34 CFR Part 200 and the Education
Department General Administrative Regulations (EDGAR) in 34 CFR Parts 76 (Except for 76.650 — 76.662 Participation of
Students Enrolled in Private Schools), 77, 80, 81, 82 and 85.

If you have questions regarding the amounts noted please contact your designated fiscal analyst within the Flowthrough
Bureau who will refer your question to the appropriate level.

Cce: Susan Lucero, Flowthrough Bureau Chief
Juan Certain, Flowthrough Fiscal Supervisor




